From: Paul MacIntyre <Paul.MacIntyre@torontopolice.on.ca>

Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2016 11:06 AM
To: Arshad Nazir

Subject: Traffic Calming measures in 54 Dlvision
Mr. Nazir,

Thank you for your consideration in asking our Division’s opinion on the traffic calming measures being considered for
both Glenwood Crescent and Coleman Avenue.

| understand from your email that both streets satisfy the installation criteria for calming devices. | certainly understand
that the residents want traffic slowed down in their neighborhoods, and this will lead to a safer community.

The only caveat | add is that these bumps are a hindrance to emergency vehicles. What slows vehicular traffic, also slows
emergency vehicle traffic.

| recognize, however, that emergency vehicles are less frequent than other vehicles that use the street. Therefore,
residents may feel the “trade-off” is certainly worth it.

Paul Maclintyre

Inspector # 32

No. 54 Division

41 Cranfield Road, Toronto
416-808-5412
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This e-mail (including any attachments) may contain PRIVILEGED and CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION
only for use of the Addressee(s). If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail or the employee or agent
responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination or copying
of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e- mail in error, please immediately notify me by
telephone or e-mail to arrange for the return or destruction of this document. Thank you.



